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November 6, 2020

MEMORANDUM
TO:  Frank Abbate, County Manager
RE:  Approval of remaining CARES Act Funding be placed in a Public Safety Fund

The Board of County Commissioners, in special session on November 5, 2020, authorized the
remaining CARES Act funding to be allocated and placed in the Public Safety Fund.

Your continued cooperation is always appreciated.
Sincerely,

BOARD OF COUNTY COMMISSIONERS

&y / o
tKlmberIy Powell, Clerk to the Board

CC: Each Commissioner
County Attorney
Finance
Budget
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